From: Emily Laflamme 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 5:20 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fw: 5/23 Boat Tour

Hi Steve,

This email serves to report my attendance at Metropolitan Planning Council's South Branch River Boat tour on May 23, 2018. I was invited by the host organization (Metropolitan Planning Council) and I attended as a representative of CDPH. 

Thank you,

Emily 

